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All Colorado driver license offices to close at 3 p.m. on  

February 17, 2017 
 

February 7, 2017 – LAKEWOOD, Colo. – All state and county Colorado driver license offices 
will close at 3 p.m. on Friday, Feb. 17, 2017, for a technology upgrade. This closure does not 
affect county title and registration offices, but does impact the driver license services offered 
in the following county motor vehicle offices: Arapahoe, Baca, Cheyenne, Douglas, El Paso, 
Kiowa, Kit Carson, Lake, Lincoln, Phillips, Sedgwick, Washington and Yuma.  

Offices will remain closed on Monday, Feb. 20, in observance of Presidents’ Day, and will 
reopen at their regularly-scheduled times on Tuesday, Feb. 21. 

Due to the technology upgrade, driver-based online services, including driver license and 
identification card renewal, address change and emergency contact information will not be 
available from Feb. 17-20. Services such as appointment scheduling and motor vehicle 
registration renewal will remain available.  

The Department of Revenue, Division of Motor Vehicles, appreciates the public’s patience 
during this closure and while we adjust to our new technology and apologizes for any 
inconvenience.  

For a list of office locations and hours, please visit www.colorado.gov/dmv/locations. For a 
list of office closures and delays, please visit 
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/dmv/closures-and-delays.  

 

*The Colorado Department of Revenue is dedicated to providing quality service to our 

customers in fulfillment of our fiduciary and statutory responsibilities, while instilling public 

confidence through professional and responsive employees. 
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